
KRYT RADIO 
low Watts 1 5 30 

Mr. Kermit E. Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 29S 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

the music station 

Febru ry 6, 1964 

We received your letter this morning with your report on our equipment 
tests on the m2rning of Monday, February 3, 1964, and wish to veryify 
your report. 

We had been doing equipment tests, both with and without modulation, 
from January 26 through February 5 starting at midnight each night. 
Reception of our signal must have been very good the night of Feb. 3 

as we have received numerous letter from the eastern areas of the 
U.S. It is gratifying to know that our 10x0 watts was powerful enough 
that night to override KFBK. 

We passed our FCC inspection yesterday, February 5 and should commence 
regular broadcast activities on a sunrise to sunset basis on or before 
Feb. 10 at 1530 kc, 10('0 watts with good music programming. 

We wish to convey our most grateful appreciation for your letter and to 
extend an invitation to stop in and see us the next time you are in 
the area. We would enjoy showing you around. 

Telephone 634-4118 

Sincerely, 

(` 7-11 

William S. Cook 
Owner and Technical Director 

1047 S. Circle Drive Colorado Springs, Colorado 


